
Email forwarded from Steve Northcraft re: Ephrata lease extension:

The latest extension was per an email that I have from Mike Wren …

From: mwren@portofephrata.com <mwren@portofephrata.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 11:57:58 AM
To: 'Michael Newgard' <mnewgard50@gmail.com>; 'stephen northcraft' <soarsn@yahoo.com>
Cc: Craig Funston <craig@nimbuspilot.com>
Subject: Lease Extension
Hi Everyone,
The commissioners reviewed and approved your request for a 10 year lease extension during our regularly 
scheduled
commission meeting last night. They considered your request to be well written to show that you have met the 
intent of the
requirements stated in your lease document. There is no other action required as we have both agreed via 
telephone
communication to continue with CPI increases as opposed to conducting/paying for a new appraisal, which 
would then be
adjusted annually via CPI increases.
To accomplish a lease amendment simply for moving the lease expiration date back 4 1/2 months, when it 
occurs 10 or 20
years from now didn’t make much sense to us so we will not grant that at this time. If it is a billing issue, we can 
shift
whatever is needed to better align to your needs.
Any changes you may experience with regard to your future lease footprint as a result of the FAA mandated 
master plan
design will cause lease amounts to be adjusted as appropriate at the time those impacts occur.

Mike Wren, Director
Port of Ephrata








































































































